
 

      he end of the school year has arrived…well officially, it is June 17th. This is the 
12th and final installment of the middle school's weekly COVID newsletter. I want 
to express my great gratitude to all the teachers and staff members for their hard 
work and dedication throughout this COVID-19 Closure. Additionally, our parents 
have done an excellent job taking the reins of their student learning while putting on 
the teacher hat. Great job! Best of all, middle school students demonstrated their 
commitment to individualized student learning. The vast majority of our students 
have  stayed  connected  with  their  teachers  and  completed  their  school  work. 
Excellent job!

  Last night was our drive through promotion ceremony for our 8th-grade class. 
Thankfully, the weather held! It was wonderful to see all our families and smiling 
8th-grade freshman students! This class is filled with a tremendous group of talented 
students who will make a significant difference in our high school, both academically 
and athletically! Check out their promotion video: tinyurl.com/8PV2020

  I want to personally thank everyone for the great school year. We made the most 
of it and persevered through this challenging time. I am thankful for our rural 
lifestyles, caring community, and dedicated teachers!  

  There still are many questions about next year! We are patiently waiting to 
receive the guidelines and regulations from the state. We will keep you in the know 
just as soon as we get a clear picture.  

  I hope to see everyone at the Ice Cream drive-through next Tuesday.    

Mr. Joachim, Principal 
509.919.0538

Colts

COVID-19 Closure  
Memo #12 

• Welcome to Summer Break!
• Stay Safe, Stay Healthy 
• Next Year…still waiting!

Ice Cream  
Drive-Through 

& 
Chromebook Return 

Join the middle school teachers 
for an ice cream drive through on 

the Tuesday, June 16th from 
1PM-3PM.  Students need to 

return their Chromebook and any 
homework.  They will also be 

permitted to access the school to 
retrieve personal items.

SMS CONTACT 
Tammy Ward, K-8 Office 
   office: 509.258.4790
Brett Joachim, Principal 
   wk. cell. 509.919.0538 
   bjoachim@marywalker.org

“We Care”
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www.marywalker.org/sms 

Springdale Middle School is Committed!  
The COVID-19 Closure has certainly been disruptive to the 
teaching and learning in our school.  Sadly, we lost a lot of 
teaching and learning this school year. We are committed to 
helping each and every child continue to grow.  Please contact 
me if you would like to check-out resources and materials to 
keep you child engaged over summer.  This is a great time to 
review and refine core content knowledge.  Additionally, for 
those who have internet, the following links are excellent 
resources to  keep students engaged throughout the summer.

• newsela.org
• khan.org
• www.sciencebuddies.org
• www.nasa.gov/kidsclub/ 
• www.ck12.org/student/
• www.kodable.com/

• www.si.edu/kids
• bensguide.gpo.gov
• duolingo.com
• everyday-earth.com
• noredink.com
• Funbrain.com

You’re Invited…

mailto:bjoachim@marywalker.org
mailto:bjoachim@marywalker.org


www.marywalker.org/sms 
Provide ALL students with the skills, strategies and knowledge to be responsible, successful adults.
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Springdale Middle School 
Mary Walker School District #207 
500 N 4th St, Springdale, WA 99173

Address:

Mental Health Therapist From Miss. Stefanie sstephens-wilson@marywalker.org


